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Contract Negotiations

OSAS is now in the process of negotiating a new labor agreement with DPSCD for 2021-2022.  Every-thing from salaries to contract language will be up for discussion.  

Numerous members have asked whether the district would reconsider the policy that eliminated the payout of personal illness days upon retirement, or offer some other form of retirement incentive.  As we prepare proposals for upcoming bargaining sessions, it would be helpful to know just how many members would take advantage of retirement if the district were willing to offer an incentive.  Having this information will let the union know if this proposal is worth pursuing during contract negotiations.  Therefore, we are asking retirement-eligible members to complete and return the following survey.  

	Survey – Interest in Retirement

     In response to member inquiries regarding contract negotiations with the district, the union is

     asking each retirement-eligible member to answer the following questions:
             If the district would agree to offer a retirement incentive:

                                     I likely would take advantage of the opportunity and retire.  
                             I likely would not take advantage of the opportunity to retire.

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

           Classification:                                    _________________________________

           Years of Service:                               _________________________________

           Number of Days in Illness Bank:     _________________________________

                    Return completed form to OSAS via e-mail (osasdet@aol.com) by May 17.


In solidarity,

Deborah Louis-Ake, President
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